2022 Primary Election Candidate Questionnaire for Chair and At-Large Race
Dear Candidate,

We ask that you complete our questionnaire so we understand your views on the pressing
transportation issues facing DC. Your answers will be given to our membership and shared on
social media for strictly education purposes only.

The questions are yes or no as well as questions that require you to elaborate for your
response. We ask that you return the questionnaire by COB 4/18. Please email the
questionnaire responses to advocacy@waba.org. If you have any questions please email us.
Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to complete the questionnaire.

WABA does not endorse candidates for any political office.
Sincerely,

Jeremiah Lowery
Advocacy Director
Washington Area Bicyclist Association

“Jeremiah,

Yours is one of 10 questionnaires sitting on my desk and | simply do not have time to do all these
questionnaires. | rarely do this, but | have to say | cannot complete the WABA questionnaire. |
might have had time last month, and definitely in February. | am apologetic. | did attend the
March 29th candidate forum co-hosted by WABA and stayed an extra half-hour to talk to
attendees. | hope that counts.”

-Phil Mendelson
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